
 

 

 

July 15, 2016 
 

Today’s Headlines 

 Leadership Series Facilitators Needed  (STC) 
 Camp Lynx Tales a Success  (BV) 
 Trice Interviewed by Belleville News-Democrat on Dallas Police 

Shootings  (BV) 
 Dissertation Defense: Elizabeth C. DuBray-Allen  (STC) 

 Canvas Workshops  (BOTH) 
 Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark  (BOTH) 

Recent Headlines 

 Daily Digest Summer Break  (BOTH) 
 Most Campus Offices Closed Dec. 28-29, 2016  (BOTH) 
 Email Signature Generator  (BOTH) 
 Parking Permits Now Available  (BOTH) 
 Check-In/Move-In Volunteers Needed  (STC) 

 Educators Can Earn Three Hours of Professional Development by 
Attending Workshop  (BV) 

 Department Name Change  (STC) 
 Camp Learn-A-Lot Information  (STC) 
 American Association of University Professors Lifts Sanction  (STC) 

 Help Memorialize Lions #1 Fan Keri Hinckley  (STC) 
 Evans Commons Summer Hours  (STC) 
 Butler Library Summer Hours  (STC) 
 Six Flags Ticket Discount Available  (BOTH) 
 Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark  (BOTH) 

 

http://www.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2016_07/leadershipseries.pdf
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http://www.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2016_04/sixflags.pdf
http://www.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2016_03/lindenwoodday.pdf


Events and Deadlines 

 July 18-22:  Lynx Summer Camps: Boys Basketball  (BV) 
 July 20:  Career Development Workshop  (BOTH) 
 July 25-28:  Lynx Summer Camps: Soccer  (BV) 
 July 27:  Career Development Workshop  (BOTH) 
 July 30:  Summer Rhythm and Music Series  (BV) 
 Aug. 6:   The Lindenwood Experience  (STC) 
 Aug. 20:  Lynx Summer Camps: Jr. Lynx Spirit Camp  (BV) 
 Aug. 27:  Summer Rhythm and Music Series  (BV) 
 Aug. 28:  Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark  (BOTH) 

 

Today’s Headlines 
 

Leadership Series Facilitators Needed 
 
Hello faculty and staff!   
 
Each year, Student Involvement offers a Leadership Series to students on a 
variety of topics critical to their development as leaders.  These sessions are 
typically an hour long, covering a variety of topics.  Past topics have 
included servant leadership, conflict resolution, resume writing, fundraising, 
goal-setting, and more.   
 
So that we can offer a wide variety of opportunities for our students, we 
would like to extend the invitation to you to facilitate a session on the 
leadership topic of your choice during the fall and/or spring semester.   
 
If you are interested in facilitating a session, please contact Angie Royal at 
aroyal@lindenwood.edu by Aug. 15.   
 
Thanks so much! 

 
Camp Lynx Tales a Success 
 
The Sixth Annual Camp Lynx Tales was held June 6-24, 2016.  Campers 
included children entering grades 1-4.   
 
Literacy themes led the students in study of the ocean, hometown heroes, 
and wacky tacky.  A pirate made a surprise visit and read There was an Old 
Pirate who Swallowed a Fish by Jennifer Ward.  Each camper and teacher 
candidate received a personalized copy of Ward’s book to read along.   
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Hometown Heroes included Glenn Carbon police officer and Lindenwood 
University – Belleville Security Officer Pat Barnes, Naval Petty Officers First 
Class Todd Lanterman and Rebecca Woofter, the Belleville Fire Department, 
and Air Force First Lt., EMT Ryan Pfeiffer.   
 
In addition, students researched reduce, reuse, and recycle online.  Elwood, 
the Lindenwood Lynx mascot, made an appearance during Wacky Tacky 
week, along with the Harmony Neighborhood Community Association 
summer camp. The two camps enjoyed sharing snow cones!   

 
Trice Interviewed by Belleville News-Democrat on Dallas Police 
Shootings 
 
Dr. Thomas Trice was interviewed by the Belleville News-Democrat about 
the Dallas police shootings.  Read more 

 
Dissertation Defense: Elizabeth C. DuBray-Allen 
 
Doctoral Candidate:  Elizabeth C. DuBray-Allen 

Chairperson:  Dr. Lynda Leavitt 

Title:  “A Mixed-Method Investigation of Teacher Fidelity, 

Implementation of Cooperative Learning, and Academic Achievement 

in a Midwest Public Elementary School Setting”  

Date:   Friday Aug. 12, 2016 
Time:  9 a.m. 
Place: Blanton Board Room, Harmon Hall 
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